

CITY OF SAN AUGUSTINE

301 SOUTH HARRISON SAN AUGUSTINE, TX 75972 TEL: (936) 275.2121 FAX: (936) 275.9146

August 18, 2020

The City of San Augustine sent a Request for Qualifications for the City's 2020 CDBG-Mitigation (CDBG-MIT) Program application process funded by the General Land Office. The requests were sent on August 6, 2020 with a deadline of August 17, 2020. Only one proposal from an engineering firm was received as follows:

1. KSA Engineers

The firm was chosen via vote at the City Council meeting held August 18, 2020.

Leroy Hughes, Mayor

City of San Augustine